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Staffing in Year 3 and 4 (including transition week) until the end of term 
Monday June 14

th
 2021. 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am waiting for confirmation but it is likely that Mrs Fletcher will unfortunately not be back before the end of 
term. 
 
As a school, we would like to ensure Mrs Fletcher’s return to school, when she does come back, is very well 
supported, whilst ensuring the children who have already faced significant disruption have the best possible 
end to the school year. We also want to ensure continuity and a smooth transition to their next stage of 
learning. 
  
I have therefore taken the decision to be based in Class 2 for the last three weeks of term so that I am able to 
work with the children, planning and organising things for Mrs Fletcher’s return in the new school year. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank Miss Donkin for her hard work over the last two years; she 
has done a super job and will be missed greatly. I wish her all the best in her new job in September. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me directly, either while I am on Gate 
Duty, via telephone to the office, or email me directly  Belinda.athey@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk 
 
Best wishes, 
Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 
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